
From: Chris Bristol
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: No northern oass
Date: Friday, December 15, 2017 1:50:21 PM

Chris Bristol
25 Bartley Hill rd
Londonderry, NH 03053

December 15, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Northern pass only helps out of state companies and makes an ugly scare across NH.

Sincerely,
Chris Bristol
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